
 

 

 
 
July 2024 

 

Dear Year 11 leaver 

 
GCSE Results Day – Thursday 22 August  
 
Your candidate statement of results will be uploaded to Firefly from 8:00am on Thursday 22 August 
and will be available until 4:00pm on Thursday 29 August. Please print or save a copy. Instructions 
on how to view your results are on the following page.  
 
Please remember this is not your GCSE certificate. Your GCSE certificates will be available to collect 
later in the year. Please take care of this document as you will need it for your college or sixth form 
placement or further job applications.  
 
All students progressing to college or sixth form will have received communication about what they 
need to do to confirm their place and should follow these instructions. If you are unsure, you 
should check the providers website or contact them directly.  
 
Our school office will be open for telephone enquiries on the morning of Thursday 22 August. 
Please call if you have a query regarding your results or access to them. Ms M Baterip our Careers 
Officer is also available via email on m.baterip@friern.barnet.sch.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
  

Mrs Leoni Bunn 

Information Manager 

020 8368 2777 ext:698 

l.bunn@friern.barnet.sch.uk 
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How to view GCSE results on Firefly 

 

Sign into Firefly and click on the drop-down menu next to your name.  

Select ‘Your Profile’. 

 

 

 

 

Y11 GCSE Statement of Results will appear in the Documents section to see results click on ‘View 

Document’. 

 


